From:	Clanon, Paul
Sent:	11/23/2010 6:59:00 AM
То:	Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:	
Bcc:	

Subject: Re: Time Extension

Brian, I just took a look at the list of questions in the OII. You should push back on your people internally on this; except for one slightly vague question about actions PG&E has taken since 2000 to comply with a bunch of code sections, it's all pretty targeted. Nothing looks obviously burdensome to me. The very best thing to with with this OII is to get it resolved as quickly as possible, and without PG&E looking evasive or the PUC looking easy-going. It will come up repeatedly at hearings starting December 7 in San Bruno and lasting into next year, and we want to be able to give clean and direct answers.

On Nov 22, 2010, at 5:20 PM, "Lindh, Frank" < frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov > wrote:

Brian -

I would prefer to have your lawyers work this out directly with Harvey Morris and Bob Cagen, at least for starters. If it becomes a problem, then Paul or I might be able to intervene.

Thnx.

Frank

On Nov 22, 2010, at 4:03 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <<u>BKC7@pge.com</u>> wrote:

The OII asks for records, communications, summary of actions relating to gas operations dating back to January 1, 2000. There is absolutely no way we can get that volume of information produced by the 17th of December.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 4:01 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K; Frank Lindh
Subject: Re: Time Extension

I think any extension would be a hard sell. What's the problem?

On Nov 22, 2010, at 3:59 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <<u>BKC7@pge.com</u>> wrote:

Rancho Cordova...

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 3:56 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: frl@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: Re: Time Extension

Which OII?

On Nov 22, 2010, at 3:53 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <<u>BKC7@pge.com</u>> wrote:

The data requested in the OII is pretty extensive. We are thinking of asking for a 60-day extension ? I pushed back and 60 days seems to be what it will take. Does that work for you or should we ask for 45 or 30 days, see what we can do and then seek an additional extension if necessary ? Thoughts appreciated.